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LETTER OF INTENT 

 

 We have the honor to present the project of the4th edition of the International Biennial of 

Small Etching, Graphium 2017 Timisoara Romania, a cultural nonprofit prestigious event, 

initiated and organized by the Union of Visual Artists, Timişoara branch, the Graphium Etching 

Workshop, in collaboration with local cultural administrative institutions - the Museum of Banat, 

the Timișoara Art Museum, Timisoara City Council, Timis County Council, Faculty of Arts and 

Design UVT and various art galleries. 

 The results of the previous editions - 2004, 2006 and 2008 (more details in appendix) 

requires the continuity of the event. For the edition of 2017, the organizers are counting on the 

selection of approximately 1,500 works by approximately 500 artists worldwide, the works shall 

be selected by an international jury and the event itself shall have as result some exhibition 

openings of the selected artists, as guests of honor, hors-concours. 

 Considering that this large-scale international cultural event can have a positive impact 

on the image of the institution, organization or your company, we respectfully request financial 

involvement through sponsorship. The duties and responsibilities of each party remain to be 

concluded by a contract. 

 

Hoping for a good collaboration, we ensure you of our respect and consideration! 

 

Professor PhD.  Catargiu Constantin                                                        Daniela Gomboş 

Project coordinator                                                                                 UAP Timisoara 

Vice-president of UAP Timișoara                                                          Manager UAP Timișoara  
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